
May 13, 2024 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia WA 98504-7250 

Dear Mr. Killip: 

Attached please find a petition to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission for the installation 
of median barriers at the NW 122nd Street crossing (092421N) in Clark County, Washington.   

If you have any questions, please contact Ken Lader (Clark County Public Works Director) at (564) 397-
4185 or Scott Sawyer at (564) 397-4364. 

Sincerely, 

Scott P. Sawyer, P.E. 
Capital Project Manager 
Clark County Public Works 
Project Management Section 
(564) 397-4364
Scott.sawyer@clark.wa.gov
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